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Our Annual “Kick Back Saturday” gathering is planned for Saturday, July 12, 2025 at Cy Yamamoto’s 

house from 10 am to 3 pm.  Cost per person will be $25. 

The registration form for this event will be sent to the known email address we currently have on file. 

We hope that those of you who joined us last year will be joining us again. 

We are having problems with not being able to reach classmates as the email we have on file is no 

longer working.  Mainly since they are now retired and no longer using their work email address or have 

changed their personal email address.  If your classmate that you know has not received our newsletter, 

we would appreciate it if you could provide their updated information. 

Please email updated contact information to: MHS72hawaii@hotmail.com  

An updated newsletter will be emailed or one could retrieve information from our MHS website at 

www.mhs72hi.com when it gets posted 
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